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Good evening LHS family, 
 
As a follow-up to our early dismissal on Friday, the gymnasium gas leaks have been fixed and the 
main gas has been turned back on in the 1980 building - so we are good to go for 
tomorrow.  Thanks again for your cooperation and patience on Friday as we facilitated the closing 
of our school. 
 
This is the last week before Spring break and we hope it will be a full week of school, unfortunately 
there have many interruptions to our school days recently.  As a reminder, teachers need to have 
grades posted by Tuesday at 8:00am. 
 
I am sure many would enjoy a Jeans Day on Friday before break.  Go ahead and wear your jeans 
and contribute $5.00 to support our upcoming play, Mary Poppins!  Thanking you in advance. 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

 
 
 
Congrats to Senior Art student Samil Blanco 
shown here receiving recognition at the School 
Committee for his "Be the Change" Poster!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Samil celebrating his award with Faye O'Leary 
and his Graphic Design class! 
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Sound Impressions at the 2018 Eastern Show 
Choir Festival in Waltham on Saturday - it was 
their best performance of the year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our JROTC drill team was recognized at the City Council and School Committee Meetings last 
week! 
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Congratulations to all of our students who had artwork displayed at the Whistler House this 
weekend!  Here are a few pictures with their amazing teachers! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Maria Franco Silva Gr 9 - 1st place winner 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Leilani Nguyen Gr 12 - 2nd place winner  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jose Gonzalez 
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DID YOU KNOW? 
 
Wednesday LHS hosted the Project Learn Annual Breakfast - a few of our students presented on 
the impact of their externships and made us extremely proud!  This event was filmed if anyone 
wants to see it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pictured below are a few students from Faye O'Leary and Marta Magnus' art classes receiving 
certificates for their art work which is now displayed at the Jeanne D'Arc Credit Union on 
Merrimack Street.   Special thanks to Faye and Marta for making this happen! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
Date Day Event and Time 

4/16-4/20 Mon-Fri Patriots Day and Spring Break 

4/27 and 4/28 Fri-Sat Mary Poppins - 7pm on Friday, 2pm and 7pm on Saturday 

5/2 Weds Parent Coffee and Conversation 

5/2 Weds Early Release 

5/11 Fri Spring Dance Concert 7pm 

 
 Have an amazing week everyone! 
 
 
Best, 
Marianne 
 
 

 
Marianne E. Busteed 

Head of School 
Lowell High School 

 


